October 28, 2013

Dear Parents,

This week we are focusing on the season of fall.  We will read lots of fall books and complete lots of fall activities.

We will continue to practice using scissors, recognizing our studied letters, and spelling our names.  Please review these skills at home each night.

We are very excited about our trip to Turtle Creek Farm next Thursday, October 31, 2013.  Please be reminded that all money is now due.  The cost is $8.00 per child.  An adult must accompany each child.  Pack a lunch and a drink for a picnic at the farm.  Fall party treat bags will be passed out at the end of our trip.  Each child may leave school with his/her parent when we return from the trip. 

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

